
Te Kaha Sport Fishing Club (Inc) 
Maraetai Bay, Te Kaha 
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19 June 2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern 
 
Re: Kauaetangohia Hapu Mataitai Reserve Application 
 
The Te Kaha Sport Fishing Club notes the intention of the Kauaetangohia hapu to establish a Mataitai 
Reserve at Waihau Bay. 
 
Whilst the majority of our members primarily fish out of Te Kaha and do not regularly fish those 
waters, we commend this conservation initiative by the hapu. 
 
The Te Kaha Sport Fishing Club therefore supports this application and believe that all fishers and 
gatherers must work together to ensure the sustainability of the fishery in our area. 
 
Regards 
 
Brendan M Hickey 
Treasurer/Administrator 
Te Kaha Sport Fishing Club (Inc) 
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